BUXTON  HEATH  WILDLIFE  GROUP

The latest news from the heath!       Issue  212 Dated 02.01.05

No 747   Sat. 11.01.03          Sunny but icy cold.

Colin Thompson, Phil Davison, Susan Stanley, Pete Burston and Elspeth Penny with young Bede Burston, & Colin Penny = 6 (or maybe 6.5 !!).

CUTTING AND CLEARING GORSE - N.W. HEATH

We continued to work at the north-west heath, cutting straggly gorse, and that which was flattened by machinery, and despatching all on the bonfire.

We were joined by Pete, Elspeth and their young son Bede, who at a few weeks old, became the youngest member of BHWG!

When we arrived at the bonfire site, we noticed lots of animal footprints in the ashes from last week, plus a few rabbit droppings.

Some of the piezo tubes had solid ice inside them. Therefore, not all of them were readable. 

Birds:   Wren  Troglodytes troglodytes,  Fieldfare  Turdus pilaris - a flock of 10 seen, Redwing  T. iliacus - flock of about 10 seen,  Long-tailed Tit  Aegithelos caudata - small flock,  Magpie  Pica pica,  Skylark  Alauda arvensis - heard singing over site,  Robin  Erithacus rubecula.

Mammals:  Roe Deer  Capreolus capreolus - 3 seen.

Piezo readings:

1.1 142                 4.2      ??

2.1  33                  5.1     12

2.2  20                  5.2     95

2.3  30                  6.1     ??

3.1  29                  6.2     16

3.2  17                  7.1     86

4.1      34                  7.2     29

